
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
25 January 2018 

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians 

 

The Music Camp will take place this year on the weekend of Friday 2 March to Sunday 4 March 

2018 at the Gold Coast Recreation Centre, 15258 Gold Coast Highway, Palm Beach (phone 07 5507 

0200). 

 

It is an expectation that all girls who participate in Secondary school co-curricular music groups will 

attend the camp. Time will be spent rehearsing in music ensembles improving musical skills and 

participating in other fun activities. This will be an excellent opportunity for girls to not only learn new 

music repertoire within music ensembles but also build relationships with other girls in the music 

program and the music staff. It will also be an opportunity to rehearse for upcoming performances such 

as Open Day.  

 

A bus will leave from school at 3:30pm on Friday 2 March to take the girls to the Gold Coast 

Recreation Centre and return to school on the Sunday afternoon. Students may be picked up from  

St Margaret’s at approximately 3:30pm. 

 

The cost for the weekend will be $220 for each student, which includes bus travel, meals, 

accommodation, tuition and activities.  

 

Registration and payment for the Music Camp can only be made via Flexischools 

(www.flexischools.com.au) and will be available from Thursday 1 February 2018. To assist in the 

organisation of the Camp, please register as soon as possible, and no later than Friday 9 February 

2018. 

 

Please feel free to contact me on 3862 0705 with any questions you may have. 

 

Thanking you for your ongoing support. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

Brad King 

Head of Performance 

http://www.flexischools.com.au/

